
Pedestrian fatality in Awendaw
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Jan. 29, 2022

NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Around 6:41 p.m. Friday, Jan. 28, 2022, deputies from the
Charleston County Sheriff’s Office responded to a vehicle-pedestrian crash on southbound
Highway 17 near Thompson Hill Road in the Awendaw area. The driver of a Honda sedan
reported striking a pedestrian walking in the road. The pedestrian was pronounced dead at the
scene. CCSO’s Traffic Bureau is still investigating.


